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CHARLESTON, W.VA. — Last minute shoppers, please note if you are planning to shop at a retail liquor
outlet, liquor may not be sold on Sunday, December 25, 2022 (Christmas Day). However, this does not apply
to beer and wine sales.

The WVABCA wishes everyone a safe and Happy Holiday Season. Please drink responsibly and:

> Do not drink and drive. Use a designated driver, public transportation or other ride-sharing apps;

> Heed prescription medication warning labels for alcohol consumption. Alcohol is a depressant; and

> Drinking too much may lead to alcohol poisoning, accidents (falls), assaults, and fires.
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